
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ORANGE COUNTY  

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT FUNDING  
(CDBG – FY-2025) 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Village Board of the Village of South Blooming 
Grove will hold a Public Hearing on the 14th day of June 2024 at 10:35 o’clock a.m. at 
Village Hall, 811 Route 208, Monroe, New York 10950 on a proposed Application for FY-
2025 Orange County Community Development Block Grant Program. 
 
The Village Board of the Village of South Blooming Grove invites public comments and 
suggestions regarding projects to be considered for funding under the Orange County 
Community Development Block Grant Program.  
 
Under this Program a variety of activities as listed below are eligible for funding: 
 

1. Public works, Public Facilities or Site Improvements 
2. Provision of Public Services 
3. Code Enforcement 
4. Clearance, Demolition and Rehabilitation for Public Use 
5. Economic Development 
6. Acquisition and disposition of real property for public use 
7. Homeownership Assistance 
8. Housing Rehabilitation Loan & Grants 
9. Special Projects for Elderly and Handicapped 
10. Relocation Payments and Assistance 

 
The Village of South Blooming Grove will be considering projects to be submitted to the 
Orange County Community Development Block Grant Program.  The deadline for 
submittal is Friday, June 21, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. 
 
The Village of South Blooming Grove Village Board will, at the above date, time and place 
hear all persons interested in the subject matter hereof.  Persons may appear in person 
or by agent.  All written communications addressed to the Village Board must be received 
by the Village Board at or prior to the public hearing.  Written comments may also be 
submitted to email address through June 14, 2024, until the public hearing is closed. 
 
The location of the hearing is accessible to persons with disabilities. If special 
accommodations are needed for persons with disabilities, those with hearing 
impairments, or those in need of translation from English, those individuals should contact 
Village Clerk at (845) 782-2600 or clerk@vosbg.com in advance of the hearing date to 
allow for necessary arrangements.  
 

BY ORDER OF THE VILLAGE BOARD 
     VILLAGE OF SOUTH BLOOMING GROVE 
 
 
     Kerry Dougherty 
     VILLAGE CLERK 
  


